
PUBLIC INPUT IS REQUESTED 
NAMING THE NEW PUBLIC MIDDLE SCHOOL

Lethbridge School District No. 51 Board of Trustees is seeking public participation in the process to name the 
new westside middle school under construction southwest of Dr. Probe Elementary School. It is anticipated 
the new school will open in September of 2018. Naming of the new school is a major milestone in the 
project.   

The Board of Trustees invites all members of the community to submit suggestions for the name of the new 
school.  Please provide a reason for the submission (maximum – 150 words). If any reference documents 
have been used, please provide information about the document. 

The deadline for submission of names is December 1, 2017.  The decision on name will be announced at the 
Board of Trustees meeting on December 19, 2017. 

Name: 
Phone Number: 

Suggested Name: 
Reference Documents (if any): 

Reason for the Name: 

Signature Date 

Submit form to garrett.simmons@lethsd.ab.ca 
433 15 Street South, Lethbridge, AB, T1J 2Z5 
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